
Minutes 
West Springfield HS PTSA Meeting 

Monday, April 9, 2018 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:01pm with the following board members in attendance: 

Bob Brinson, PTSA President 
Chris McFadden, 1st Vice President 
Kelley Pinzon, 2nd Vice President 
Lindy Bunch, Secretary 
Janis Ours, Secretary 
Juliet Neal, ANGP 

Angie Basham, ANGP 
Chris Kroeger, Bylaws/Legislation 
Stacy Cheshire, Commemorative Bricks 
Jenny Zerefa, Membership 
Jeannine Brown, Mini-Grants

 
Principal’s Comments-Michael Mukai 
The auditorium has reopened.  The new sports lobby is really different.  Construction is now over 
the halfway mark.  Soon we will start losing trailers.   
 
We have two coaches of the year.  Swim, Track, and Wrestling are going on now.  We have many 
rescheduled games, come out and support the teams and those games.  There will be lots of SOL’s 
and AP tests.  Come and talk to counselors and teachers to get help if you need it. 
 
President’s Comments-Bob Brinson 
The minutes from March were presented.  There was a motion made by Angie Basham to accept the 
minutes.  The motion was seconded by John Buechler.  A vote was taken and the motion passed. 
 
We are coming up very quickly to the end of the school year.  We need someone to step up to be the 
PTSA Treasurer.  See Bob or Lindy if you are willing.  If you would like to be on the auditing 
committee please let us know.  All you have to do is look at our expenses.  You don’t need 
experience.  The audit needs to be done by the end of the school year. 
 
1st VP-Chris McFadden 
There was discussion about the gymnastics request.  The bylaws state that we cannot support 
athletics.  
 
2nd VP-Kelley Pinzon 
Teacher Appreciation Week is May 14-18.  PTSA sponsors a luncheon for the teachers.  Parents 
please ask your child to write a letter to their teachers past or present.  We will be supplying a 
lunch from the funds we collected from your membership dues. 
 
Treasurer-Lindy Bunch 
Net Cash Out in March is $1,861.11 
 
ANGP-Juliet Neal, Angie Basham, Kathleen Whitley 
Any senior parents that have questions please let us know.  We need 150 volunteers to make sure 
that the night goes safely.  We need a chairperson for the ANGP for the 2019 graduating party.  Look 
in the KIT for more information.  ANGP info is also on the PTSA website.  Volunteers are needed. 
Non-senior parents are needed to volunteer.  The signup is on the 2019 Facebook page. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:13 pm. 
 
Our next meeting is on May 14 in the Collaboration Room at 7:00 pm. 


